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Schulich School of Business

Debarment FAQ 

for Master’s Level Students

This sheet is a guideline which has been put together to help you navigate the appeal process if you have been debarred from your academic program. 
DEADLINE: You must submit your appeal letter no later than 14 calendar days after receiving your debarment letter

I received a debarment letter, what’s next?

Prepare a concise letter of appeal (max. 3 pages) to the Student Affairs Committee addressing the following:

1. WHAT you are asking the Committee to do for you (i.e. reinstatement into the program).
2. WHY the Committee should exempt you from the rule or rules you are appealing. You must include all dates and circumstances for the time period in question.  This is your one and only opportunity to make the Committee aware of all the details pertaining to your situation.
3. HOW you plan to succeed if you are allowed to continue in the program. Include a revised study plan.
4. EVIDENCE supporting your request.  List any documents that you are providing as evidence to support the information you have listed in your letter (e.g. illness, travel, etc.). Ensure that are you are providing as much evidence as possible to allow the Committee to make an informed decision.  
5. COMPLETE a study plan and attach to your petition. This will show your academic goals. 
NOTE: Incomplete petitions must be fully completed before the request will be reviewed by committee. 
To discuss your petition before submission, please contact Sandra Osti at sosti@schulich.yorku.ca to arrange an appointment with the Director, Student Services. Ensure that you bring your letter of appeal and supporting evidence to the meeting.

When will my appeal be reviewed?
Once the appeal package is complete and all documentation has been received by Student Services, a Student Affairs Committee meeting will be scheduled to review your request. Once the meeting has taken place and a decision has been made you will be notified by email and letter by mail advising you of the decision. Once a decision has been made, a follow-up advising appointment can be made using the details above. 
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